
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Youth Information  

February 2020 

The Committees have been busy making plans for the forthcoming season, and are able 
to share the following information and dates with you…..

Youth Training 

Youth Signing on Night: Friday 27th March 6-7.30pm 

Youth training sessions: Thursdays for children at secondary school starting on 23rd April  

    Fridays for children at primary school starting on 24th April  

Youth training will take place each week, including half term, until the final session on Friday 17th July.  

Please note that there will be no training on Friday 8th May which is the VE Day Bank Holiday   

Junior membership / coaching fees have now been set for 2020: 

1st child: £70                     2nd child: £60                    3rd child onwards: £50 each 

As we approach Signing on Night, the Membership Form will be emailed out, as well as being available 

on the website, if you are not able to make it on 27th March 

 

Summer Academy 

We are delighted that the Summer Academy returns this year, and will be headed up by Cally Evans, 

our Youth Head Coach.   

The 3-day Academy will take place on 4th, 5th and 6th August 

Bookings for the Academy will be open from Friday 27th March at signing on night 

Work Parties 

This year, please come along on Good Friday and/or Easter Saturday for our annual Work Parties from 

10am.  We will provide a list of jobs and plenty of tea and coffee – no specialist skills needed, just a 

willingness to help.  There will be jobs both in the Clubhouse and outside – plenty of painting this 

year!  



 

Support your club 
 
Our Youth members and their families are extremely important to us, and you are always welcome to 
come to the Club for our social events; have a drink at the bar; meet up with friends for a coffee, or 
come and watch sports fixtures (not just cricket!) on the TV. 
 
The website calendar shows upcoming social events and televised sports fixtures, with latest news and 
updates on our social media channels.  
 
Winter opening hours – until the end of March 
Mondays:        We have a Crib team that play alternate Mondays – Club open for home games 8-11pm 
Wednesdays:  Ladies’ Darts play on Wednesday – Club open for home games 8-11pm 
Thursdays:       ….pool night.  When the pool team are away, there is free pool 8-11pm 
Fridays:             Mens’ Darts 7.30-11.30pm 
Sundays:           12.30-11pm   
 
Looking forward to when the season is upon us, as well as coming to the training sessions and maybe 
playing some matches, you can come along to watch the Senior teams play at the weekend, as well as 
cheering them on in the T20 competition.   
 
Social Events 
The next event is the Quiz Night on Saturday 22nd February 7.30pm. Teams of 6 (maximum), tickets are 
£5 per person which includes a hot supper.  Pre-booking is essential; please come along and pit your 
wits against our Quizmaster. 
 
100 Club 
For only £20 a year, you can support us by joining the 100 Club.  With a draw each month, you have a 
chance of winning one of the monthly payouts of £40, £30 or £20, with a festive payout of £100 in 
December. 

 

 
 

Check our website and Social Media accounts for updates and latest information 

www.tiddingtoncricketclub.org.uk 

tiddingtoncricketclub @tiddingtoncc    tiddingtoncricket 

 

Tiddington Cricket Club uses your personal details to send you information and newsletters.   

To update your personal information, or to unsubscribe, please email tiddingtoncricketclub@gmail.com. 

http://www.tiddingtoncricketclub.org.uk/
mailto:tiddingtoncricketclub@gmail.com

